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          15th March 2023 
 
 

Science Week 24th- 28th April 2023 - Request for STEM volunteers 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
During the second week of the summer term (Monday 24th April to Friday 28th April 2023), we will be 
holding a Science Week in school. 
Throughout the week, all of the children will be involved in a range of activities exploring Science, 
Technology, Engineering and Maths (STEM). 
This is also a great opportunity for your children to discover a range of STEM careers. 
 
Therefore, we are once again looking for parent/carer volunteers, who have a background in STEM 
related careers, to come into school and share an aspect of their work with the children to inspire 
them and get them thinking of different opportunities for their own futures. 
We are looking for 30 minutes to 1 hour of your time to talk to the children about your STEM career. 
This could be a KS1/KS2 presentation or a single class workshop. 
 
If you would be interested in volunteering during Science Week this year, please contact Mrs. Gabriel 
or Mrs. Badger as soon as possible for more details. 
 
 
Thank you in advance. 
 
 
Mrs. J. Gabriel 
Year 5 class teacher 
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